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To: Tom Dodson 

My husband and I have had the experience of having foundation work done on 3 houses within the last 

20 years. I have lived in this area for over 50 years (in Mesquite and East Dallas) and he has lived in 

this area for over 30 years. We have been active members of St. Pius for too many years to count. 

The summer of 2011, as you probably know, was extremely hot and very little rain. The more we 

looked around the house the more we realized that we had foundation problems. Doors were not 

shutting and cracks were appearing in all the rooms in the house. We were both beside ourselves and 

Bob finally decided to call the Better Business Bureau and get the phone numbers of foundation 

companies that had received little or no complaints. 

Foundation. 

One of the names he received was Dodson 

It was on a Saturday - but Bob went ahead and called the Foundation Company and Tom answered. 

Bob was so relieved when Tom said that he would be out the next day to assess the problem. Bob and 

I were both relieved when we learned that the problem - would not cost near as much to fix as we had 

both anticipated and that his company would begin working on it later that week. 

True to his word - the workers were here later that week - and as quickly as they worked - we noticed 

doors shutting and cracks disappearing. 

We highly recommend Dodson Foundation. Bob & I can definitely say that this is the only letter of 

recommendation we have had written for anyone. 

We both agree that we hired Dodson Foundation because of Tom and the character that he represented 

to both of us. The fact that the BBB had no complaints entered into our decision. We did not go out 

and get other bids - we felt although maybe we could have gotten a lower bid - the QUALITY of work 

and the company name and reputation was more important than any savings we could have received 

from anyone else. 

Bob & I hope this helps you in making a decision. We receive no financial benefits from the company 

and did not know Tom before hiring him to do our foundation. We do not expect to receive any 

f inancial benefits now or in t he future. 

Sincerely, 

Bob & Phyllis Green 


